
From: Elisha Milne
To: Holly Malynyk
Subject: FW: County comments for C4-23 Watra Residents Association
Date: April 19, 2023 11:58:00 AM

 

From: planning@grey.ca <planning@grey.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2023 11:57:42 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
To: Southgate Planning <planning@southgate.ca>; Lindsey Green <lgreen@southgate.ca>; Elisha Milne
<emilne@southgate.ca>
Subject: County comments for C4-23 Watra Residents Association

 

County comments for C4-23 Watra Residents
Association

Hello Southgate,

Please see comments below for the County comments for Zoning application C4-
23 Watra Residents Association - Watra Residents Association.

County Planning staff have provided a letter for the associated consent
application. Please review that letter for detailed comments. 

County Planning staff have no concerns with the associated Zoning. 

Please note, a paper copy will not be provided unless requested.

Let us know if you have any questions.

Best regards,

County of Grey, Owen Sound, ON
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